
Here we go again...
Our doors may be closed as we observe government 

guidelines, but indoors it is business almost as 
usual. I will be here at the usual times.  Should 
you have any questions or a new project you’re 

keen to get started on, please contact me initially 
by telephone or email.  Personal consultations 

will be by appointment only. Thank you for your 
understanding and continued support.

0208.840.2284 • patricia@patriciaconti-interiors.com 


